
Windsor Rotary Club – Little Free Library Grant Update, Oct. 2020 

 

As of Oct. 18, 2020, four Little Free Libraries have been built and installed in 

neighborhoods in our community.  The fifth will be installed on Friday, Oct. 23, weather 

permitting. 

There are also several more that are built and awaiting placement.  A retired physician 

is building several of the libraries and requiring only that a donation be made to the 

Friends and Foundation of the Clearview Library District.  The club is making a $300 

donation for each library.  The Friends and Foundation are very grateful for the donation 

and recognize this project as valuable literacy project. 

The Club has set up book collections in several businesses in our towns and has had to 

purchase very few books to date.   

Each Little Free Library has a steward who lives near the library and is responsible for 

contacting a club member if their book stock is low.   

 



 

 

Here is a link to the club’s Facebook page. 

https://www.rotaryclubofwindsor.org/events-photos/introducing-our-little-free-library-

project?fbclid=IwAR1UJtj_caGE1IgKufWTAUdbGwZyzuEEQ5jiaXC7f-

b5ah6aMUz1pF1t9uQ 
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